
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

Immediate Release: 

March 13, 2020 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission postponing April Public hearings. 

 

St. Michaels, Navajo Nation (ARIZ) – Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission will be 

postponing April Public Hearings to assess the mistreatment toward Navajo and Native 

American students on and off the Navajo Nation until further notice and the new dates and 

location of the public hearing will be advertise. 

 

1. April 1, 2020 in Cameron, Navajo Nation (AZ) 
2. April 2, 2020 in Kayenta, Navajo Nation (AZ) 

 

For more information, contact the Commission at 928-871-7436 during regular Commission 

hours. 
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http://www.nnhrc.navajo-nsn.gov/

